
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 

Flag Status: 

Cindy Muir 
Thursday, July 15, 2021 12:06 PM 
Consumer Contact; Records Clerk 
Bev DeMello 
FW: Increase in Florida Power and Light Rate 

Follow up 
Completed 

Please see consumer comments below for Docket #20210015. 

Thanks, 
Cindy 

From: Phyllis Prager <phyllis4larry@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 202111:49 AM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Increase in Florida Power and Light Rate 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/15/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08011-2021 

We urge you to consider how much an additional increase will affect the 
budget of FPL's customers. 
Thank you. 
Lawrence Prager 
Phyllis Prager 
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